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March 13, 2019 
ADDENDUM #1 

BID No. & Title: 08-019 BULK ROCK SALT 
The attention of bidders is called to the following changes, clarifications and/or additions/deletions 
to the original bid document and they shall be taken into account in preparing the proposal and shall 
be part of the contract.   

CLARIFICATIONS 
Please notice that the last day for bid questioning is March 14, 2019. 
 

BID QUESTIONS 
Q. Is there any way you can provide me the bid tabs/results the last time this item was bid.  
A. This item was purchased through Illinois Central Management Services. 
 
Q. Do you have the past price the County was paying and awarded?  
A. State of Illinois bulk contract price for regular dry salt at $62.05 per ton.  Treated salt 
 is a negotiated price at $85.15 per ton. 
 
Q. In the Bulk Rock Salt bid for the treated salt. It calls for Thawrox or Clearlane or an Approved 
 Equivalent.  Can you tell me what we have to do to have our treated salt become an approved 
 product? 
A. Any treated salt will have to meet the same properties, performance levels / deicing 
 qualities and abililities as that of the Thawrox or Clearlane.  Vendors shall provide 
 documentation and fully state such deviations or exceptions of the proposed 
 Bulk Rock Salt (treated salt) if an “Approved Equivalent” salt as part of their bid 
 response.  
 
Q. Regarding your bid for Bulk Rock Salt that opens on March 20, 2019, please confirm that 
 item B on page 1 of the Statement of Work for Plain Bulk Rock Salt (untreated) should be 
 treated with an anti-caking agent, such as YPS.  
A. All treated & untreated salt shall contain an Anti-Caking Agent such as YPS (yellow 

prussiate of soda) or Equivalent. 
 
Bid due date is March 20, 2019 at 3 p.m., please confirm receipt of Addendum #1 and respond 
accordingly.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tim Keovongsak, CPPB, Buyer III 
Kane County Purchasing Department 


